
News

On Friday 8th July we celebrated Summer in style
with a summer fair in the playground, following on
from a wonderful sports day. We really saw our
Langshott School community come together as
the teachers and children, alongside their friends
and family enjoyed an afternoon of fun. We saw
lots of our favourite teachers being great sports
getting sponged in the docks, 'The Langshott
Tavern' open for the afternoon serving drinks to
parents, Roulote 29 serving up delicious burgers
and plenty of stalls and games being enjoyed by
all. Thank you to all of the parent volunteers,
teachers and year 5 & 6 children who helped on
the day - we couldn't have done it without you!
We managed to raise over £1,000 which is
fantastic! 

Thank you

The final term of this school year
draws to a close and we can
safely say we are all looking
forward to a summer of
‘normality’. We are delighted to
have been able to give the
children some on site events to
enjoy in recent months - doing
more together builds our
community and enables us to
improve our children’s learning
experience through the funds
that we raise, which we are proud
to announce that this year has
been more than £7,000! 

A huge thank you for all of your
support this year, we've been
overwhelmed by the response to
our events and hope you and
your children have enjoyed them
as much as we have. We would
also like to thank all of the staff at
Langshott for persevering during
these unsettled times and for
your continued support of the
Friends of Langshott and our
events, not to mention your
unwavering perseverance
through the challenges and
uncertainty that you as a school
have had to face and for always
putting our children's education
and safety first.

Wishing you all a wonderful
Summer,
Carina, Helen & Parus

Summer
Celebration

A note from
the trustees...

A big thank you to all of the companies who
contributed to our Summer Celebration including
Gatwick Aviation who donated £100 towards prizes
for our stalls, Iceland in Horley, Rodney's Balloons,
Oakwood Sports Centre, Roulote 29, Happy Daze
Studios and SGN. Special mention to Lauren
Cheetham and her incredible homemade cake and
crafts too!
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